
Mt Martha Primary 
Principal 
Mr Martin Page 
 
 
Assistant Principals 
Mr Hugh O’Brien 
Mrs Karen Walker 
 
 
Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve   
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
 
 
 
PSW Mornington Uniform Shop 
Mon - Friday 9am - 5pm 
Saturdays 10am - 1pm  
1/22 Watt Road, 
Mornington Vic 3931 
03 9768 0346  
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  Thursday 13 May 2021 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Working Bee - A reminder that this Saturday 15th May 9am to noon is our Term 2 
Working Bee at the school.  Jobs are mainly gardening and tidying. Our school always 
looks so much better on the Monday after a Working Bee.  Hope to see you there! 
 

Book Fair - Next Wednesday, Thursday and Friday we will once again be hosting the 
Book Fair for our families.  It provides a great opportunity to purchase quality reading 
material. The Book Fair is open from 8.15 to 9.30 am and 3 to 4 pm each day and will 
be located in the Staff Centre. 
 

Gold For Green - Next Wednesday 19th May is Gold For Green Day where we aim to 
involve our students in gardening in the school and other environmentally focussed 
activities which assist to build their knowledge of the environment and also improve 
our grounds.  Some materials are still required and helpers are always appreciated. 
Class teachers are able to provide more specific information. This newsletter also     
contains further information.  
 

Prep 2022 Enrolment - 2022 Prep Enrolment Week is Monday 17th May to Friday 21st 
May with school tours on Tuesday 18th, Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th May 
starting at 9.30am.  Tours usually take about 45 minutes.  Please meet at the school 
Office.  No bookings are required.  Enrolment information will be available from the 
Office.  
 

Pupil Free Day - A reminder that a Pupil Free Day will be held on Tuesday 22nd June for 
the Student Led Conferences.  We encourage our students to be reflective learners and 
this is an important day as students, having reflected on their learning and personal 
goals for the semester, present what they have learnt to their parents/caregivers.     
Students are not required at school except for the time arranged for them to present 
their learning.  Please note that Out of School Hours Care is providing an option for a 
program on this day.  Please see flyer later in this bulletin. Opening and closing dates 
for bookings will be provided in the near future.  Conference booking times will also be 
released in the near future using Compass. 

 

NAPLAN - Students in Years’ 3 and 5 have been participating in the NAPLAN tests     
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week.  Tomorrow is scheduled as a “catch up” 
opportunity for students who may have missed a test earlier in the week.  The students 
are to be congratulated for the way they have approached the tests.  Results are used 
with our other assessments of student learning and will be available later in the year. 
 

Year 4 Camp - Our Year 4’s have been attending Arrabri Lodge Camp at Warburton for 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week.  They are enjoying a wide range of        
challenging outdoor activities and will also ride on Puffing Billy.  Thank you to staff and 
helpers for attending. 
 
Kind regards, Martin Page. 

The Mount Martha Primary School community acknowledges & pays respect to the 

Boon Wurrung/Bunurong people of the Kulin nation, the traditional custodians of 

these lands & waters. 



 

 SCHOOL NOTICES 

 
 

MAY 
 
 

Wednesday 12th -  Friday 14th  
Year 4 Arrabri Lodge Camp 
Students to arrive at 7.30am for an 8.00am  
Departure. Students return to MMPS on Friday at  
approximately 3.00pm parents will receive an SMS. 
 
 
 

Thursday 13th  

School Council Meeting 6.45pm in Staff Centre 

 
 

Friday 14th  

Walk Safely to School Day 

 
 
 
 
 

Saturday 15th 

Working Bee 9.00am - 12noon   
 
 

Tuesday 18th  

2022 Prep Tours 9.30am no bookings required 
5C & 5D Balcombe Estuary Environmental Day 
9.00am - 2.30pm 
 
Year 5 & 6 Parent Information Session  
7pm in Staff Centre - Body Education Program 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 19th  
GOLD FOR GREEN DAY  
Dress in green & bring gold coin 
Donation to help green our world 
 
2022 Prep Tours 9.30am no bookings required 
 
 

Wednesday 19th - 21st Friday  
Book Fair in Staff Centre 
Wednesday 8.15am - 9.30am & 3 - 4pm 
Thursday      8.15am - 9.30am & 3 - 4pm 
Friday  8.15am - 9.30am Morning only  
 
Thursday 20th  
2022 Prep Tours 9.30am no bookings required 
 
5A & 5B Balcombe Estuary Environmental Day 
9.00am - 2.30pm 
 

Friday 28th  
Year 3 Moonlit Sanctuary Excursion 
9.00am - 2.00pm 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  

 

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  
Thank you. 

 

TERM DATES: 2021 

 

Term 2 19th April to 25th June  
 
Term 3 12th July to 17th September  
 
Term 4 4th October to 17th December  

 
 
 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENTS 

2021  

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Year 3 Moonlit Sanctuary $21.00 25/5/2021 

Year 5 & 6 Body             

Education 

$11.00 26/5/2021 

Girls AFL & Boys Netball $8.00 26/5/2021 

Year 2 Balcombe Estuary 

Walk 

NIL 2/6/2021 

   

   

   

   

      

MORE 2021 EVENTS 

TO COME 



 

 
SEC NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS 



 

 
TRAVEL SMART NEWS 



 

 
BODY EDUCATION NEWS - YEAR 5 & 6 PARENT INFORMATION SESSION 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/teachers/teachingresources/discipline/physed/pages/about.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BODY EDUCATION NEWS - YEAR 5 & 6 PARENT INFORMATION SESSION continued 



 

 
WORKING BEE NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUPIL FREE DAY - OSHCP NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register for the free webinar, eSafety's guide to parental controls, for parents and carers from the eSafety              

Commissioner. 

The webinar will look at how parents and carers can set up devices and apps to help kids and young people stay safe 

online.  

It will cover: 

·         the benefits and limitations of parental controls 

·         how to set up iOS and Android devices for safety 

·         how to set up popular games and apps like YouTube and Roblox for safety 

·         using family tech agreements and other parenting strategies to manage online risks 

·         how eSafety can help when things go wrong. 

This webinar will include practical tips, demonstrations and advice. 

To register, visit: esafety.gov.au/parents. 

Dates (Australian Eastern Standard Time) 

Tuesday 8 June 12.30 to 1.30 pm 

Wednesday 16 June 7.30 to 8.30 pm 

Sarah Forward 

Digital Technologies Specialist Teacher 

DIGITECH NEWS 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents


 

 

  
With the track marked out, house flags up and sun shining it was a great day for our school cross 

country event. What a way to bring our whole school community together! 

We started with our Prep students running 1km and some very fast and excited students running 

past parents, officials and teachers. The whole day saw some very memorable moments and 

some very exhausted competitors crossing the finish line. Students showed persistence and were 

able to complete the required kilometres for their race. 

 

The winning House was: GARDNER 

 

 

 

Our top 10 runners for each race were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much to Mr Mitchell, Miss Murr and staff for the help in setting up, running the event 

and packing up, but a HUGE thank you to my Sports Leaders who not only ran in their 3km race 

but also ran as ‘hares’ for every other race. It was a huge ask of them all. They all did it with       

enthusiasm, enjoyment and pride.  

Thanks - Alice, Ruby, Jai, Alessi, Henry, April, Annie & Rylan at Finish Table 

 

Our school team (8yr old – 12/13yr old’s) will be competing at the Mornington District XC on 

Thursday 27th May at Penbank School.  

All runners are asked to wear their RED school shirt or a sport singlet on the day of competition. 

Times for each race will be added to Compass for those running for our school. 

Parent are welcome to attend but please be aware of QR signs regarding COVID restrictions. 

 

Cameron Sweatman, PE Teacher. 

SPORT NEWS - WHOLE SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2022 PREP ENROLMENT NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR - May, Wednesday 19th - Friday 21st Mt Martha Primary School is hosting a 

Book Fair. This special event celebrates books and reading and gives children, parents, teachers and  

community members the opportunity to purchase quality books. The fair will be set up in the Staff Centre 

and will be visited by each class at their allocated time on Monday and Tuesday during school hours.  

 

From Wednesday we encourage you to drop in and take a look at what’s on offer during the following 

times: 

     Wednesday 19th  8.15 - 9.30am and 3 - 4pm    

     Thursday 20th      8.15 - 9.30am and 3 - 4pm 

     Friday 21st            8.15 - 9.30am only  

                                                       (there is no afternoon session)    

 

A percentage of the proceeds from the sales of these books directly contributes to raising funds for the 

school to purchase many more valuable resources for our children’s literacy pleasure. This is a great       

opportunity to have a leisurely browse at some of the great books available. 

COVID-19 Mask Update - Following the easing of restrictions, at school face masks are now                    

recommended, but not mandatory, for use by staff, students and visitors when physical distancing of 1.5 

metres cannot be maintained.  People aged 12 years and over must carry a face mask unless they have a 

lawful exemption. Masks are still required in limited indoor settings, such as public transport,               

commercial passenger vehicles and large retail settings. Thank you for your assistance. 

We thank you once again for supporting our Book Fair.  

Karen Walker 

Assistant Principal    

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR NEWS 



 

 

 

GOLD FOR GREEN DAY  

Gold For Green Day. 

Wednesday 19th May 

Wear Green. Bring a Gold Coin. 

 Help us green our world. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities will include: 

 Reading Last Tree in the City. Story Box Library 

 Pledges to the environment by all our students.   

 Preps: Planting in the school grounds with their Year Four 

Buddies 

 Year One: Insect Hotels  

 Year Two and Three: Cardboard Cubbies 

 Year Four: Assisting Preps 

 Year Five: Environmental Collages and footpath 

environmental messages.  

 Year Six: Planting along the Glen Isla fence line. 

 

 Check with your child’s teacher for activity times. Please come 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hey Mt Martha PS families, parents and students  

We want to hear your voice to help us shape the future. 

 

What do you want life to look like on the Mornington Peninsula in 2040? 

 

What do you love about living on the Mornington Peninsula? 

What would you like to see change? 

What opportunities would you like for your children growing up on the Peninsula? 

 

Help shape the future … we are listening. 

 

Please head to mornpen.vic.gov.au/2040 or scan the QR code to complete the survey. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

https://shape.mornpen.vic.gov.au/peninsula-2040-help-shape-our-future


 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  



DR PETER SCOTT ORTHODONTIST 

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                           

PH: 9783 4511 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/  

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private event                          

 5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

ADVERTISING 

 

SCENIC LANDSCAPES & CONSTRUCTION 

Retaining walls      Paving       Driveways                       

Natural & artificial lawns                              

Irrigation systems                                          

 

 

Andrew Norris                                              

0410 542 117                                               

anorris@live.com.au 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/
http://www.southbeachproject.com.au

